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We have had and will continue to have conversations about the 2020-21 master schedules. It is desirable to have master schedules and most if not all students schedules completed before school is out. We are awaiting ACT scores before we can finalize schedules.


We have had some in-depth discussions in the district about kindergarten readiness and pre-school. Dr. Nancy Lovett, Executive Director of the Calloway County Early Childhood Development Center, has provided us with an excellent curriculum to use.  We have also been invited, by Dr.Lovett, to join the Preschool PBIS (LINK2K)  program for next school year. This is KDE supported program that provides resources and trainings to strengthen our preschool program.

All spring testing requirements have been waived at the federal as well as the state level.There has not been any indication of how we will approach the social studies field test scheduled for the fall. I am in hopes of having the spring testing be a baseline testing, but there has not been any indication one way or the other.








